
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Welcome to the Easter edition of our Sheffield CU Passport Activity Newsletter.   
 

It’s packed with fun activities happening during the half term school holidays – from some BRAND 
new arts-themed activities from Sheffield Adventures, to science, martial arts, music, multi- 
sports, outdoor adventures, arts and crafts and fun in the libraries with authors and illustrators!  
 

In here you’ll find activities taking place across the city in the school holidays – and if your  
child has a Passport to Learning, they’ll be able to earn CU credits for taking part in all of them!  Some of the 
activities are FREE while some will need to be paid for, and some require booking in advance.  We would  
always recommend contacting the Learning Destination before making a special journey to join them, and you can 
find contact details of ALL of our Learning Destinations here: www.childrensuniversity.co.uk    
 

During 2020 and 2021, we published daily CU Home Learning Challenges and we reached 98 of them by the end of 
the school year! As they were so successful, we continued publishing challenges during the school holidays and the 
great news is that they’re all still available for you to download and complete, so have a look for the links to access 
them on the next page.  There is information on how you can claim CU credits for completing these challenges if 
you normally attend a Sheffield school and have a Passport to Learning.  
 

If you see challenges published by other CUs, then do feel free to complete them. To claim your CU credits for 
these, you’ll need to fill in our online form: https://bit.ly/claimSCUcreditsbeyondSheffield We LOVE to see photos 
of your learning, so do email them to us at CU@sheffield.gov.uk  
 

You can find Learning Destinations in Sheffield and beyond at www.childrensuniversity.co.uk or see our latest list 
at the end of the newsletter. We’ve also included Rotherham and Doncaster CU Learning Destination lists too! 
 
If you would like to join our Parent/Carer Mailing list to receive updates, activity information and  
news, please email CU@sheffield.gov.uk. Otherwise, make sure you’re following us on social media 
for our activity news and other regular updates!  In the meantime, stay safe, stay happy, have fun  
and keep learning!  
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Home Learning Challenges! 
              

We published 98 Home Learning Challenges during 
the summer last year – everything from making sock 
puppets to mini Olympics, and curating your own museum 
to making slime!  

 
Find them all here: 
https://bit.ly/SCUHomeLearningChallenges1-98  

 
 
 
 
We published 5-part collections of challenges themed around the seven 
continents of the world!  
 

Find them all here: https://bit.ly/CUContinentsChallenges  
 

 
 

 
 

We published collections of Home Learning Challenges for the school holidays.  
Find them here: 
 
Christmas holidays: 
https://bit.ly/SCUWinterHomeLearningChallenge2020  
 
February holidays: 
https://bit.ly/SCUFeb2021HomeLearningChallenge  
 
Easter holidays: 
https://bit.ly/SCUEaster2021HomeLearningChallenge  
 
Spring holidays: https://bit.ly/SCUSpring2021HomeLearningChallenge  
 

 
  
We have published a series of Home Learning Challenges focusing on 
essential life skills we believe every child and young person should be 
developing. These continue to be published on our social media channels on 
a Monday and Friday during Term Time.  
 
Find them here:  https://bit.ly/SCUWeeklyEssentialSkillsChallenges  
 
 
 
 

To claim your CU credits, you’ll need to attend a Sheffield school 
and have a CU Passport to Learning. Download and complete a 
Learning Reflection Diary, then email it with a evidence of your 
learning (photos, videos, etc.) to CU@sheffield.gov.uk  

 
Find the Learning Reflection Diary here: 
https://bit.ly/SCUHomeLearningReflectionDiary  
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Find all 50+ Sheffield Adventures here – www.createsheffield.co.uk/adventures 

 
The BRAND NEW Adventures are:  
 
The Show Must Go On Cemetery Trail –  
https://www.createsheffield.co.uk/adventures/the-show-must-go-on-cemetery-trail  
 
Sensory Circuits - https://www.createsheffield.co.uk/adventures/sensory-circuits  
 
Suitcase Adventure - https://www.createsheffield.co.uk/adventures/suitcase-adventure  
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There are LOADS 
of activities 
happening in 

Sheffield Libraries 
this Easter! 

 

Find the details below 

 
 
 
 
 
 

For contact details  
of libraries, visit 
www.sheffield.gov.uk/libraries 

http://www.sheffield.gov.uk/libraries


      



        



         



    



   



       



A message from our friends at 
FACES (Family, Adult and 
Community Education Services) 
 
Did you know there’s a BRILLIANT  
and FREE app, called ‘50 things to  
do before you’re five’? 
 
It’s FULL of ideas of great activities  
you can do with young children,  
from birth to age 5. Why not try  
blowing bubbles, enjoying a  
rhyming book together, or even  
getting creative with some junk  
modelling? Perhaps you enjoy trips  
out locally, so why not go exploring  
on foot or a new mode of public  
transport?  
 
There are 50 different things to try,  
giving you a whole load of ideas for something to do.  
 
Just download the app from your preferred App Store, or 
scan the QR code on the left, choose ‘Sheffield’ and 
you’re ready to go. You can tick them off as you go! For 
more information, contact the FACES team using the 
details on the left. Enjoy! 
 
 
 
 
**PLEASE NOTE** As this is for children under school age, the 
activities on the 50 Things app ARE NOT currently eligible for 
Children’s University credits. However, we wanted to share this 
information as we know that many of our CU members have younger 
brothers and sisters, and we wanted to give families ideas of fun 
things to do. We are working with the 50 Things and FACES Team to 
develop even more links, so watch this space! 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 


